
Monday, October 8th   
 
Just a reminder that Ecoteens is meeting tomorrow after school to work outside.  Please 
dress appropriately!!  We will meet in room 709 and go outside from there! 
 
Attention Chess Club Members: The next Chess Club meeting will take place Wednesday 
morning, October 10th, in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.     
 
Wednesday Oct. 10th, there will be a Bags Tournament after school at 4:00 to raise 
money for the American Heart Association.  Please have your entry form turned into 
Mrs. Smith by Tuesday October 9th, if you would like to participate.  Teachers are 
welcome to join in on the fun and make teams also.   
 
Paws for a Cause spirit wear order forms are due next Monday, October 8th, and remember, for a chance to 
win a free hoodie, turn in your stories about your favorite pet! 
 
Clark yearbooks are on sale!  Order online today:  yearbookordercenter.com.   
 
Yearbook FIRE Sale (Sept. 10-October 15th) - $25 
Yearbook Sale (Oct. 16-Dec. 22) - $30 
Yearbook Regular Price (After Dec. 22) - $35 
 
Student Spirit wear order forms were sent home with the students yesterday.  Orders 
are due by October 15th.  Please make checks payable to Clark Middle School. 

Picture Retakes:  October 19th, 9:00 a.m. 
 
Parents:  Please make sure to send a note with your student in the morning for early dismissal.  
 
If your child is interested in trying out for a sport, please do not forget to register for Family ID.  You can 
register through the Clark Middle School website, or use the link:  https://www.familyid.com/organizations/hal-
e-clark-middle-school. The child must also have a current physical on file (completed after April 1, 2018). 
 
Box Tops for Education.  Each semester, the top three students bringing in Box Tops will win Target gift cards 
($20, $15, or $10).  If we get a large increase in the number of Box Tops turned in, we will increase the number 
of prizes. Please remember that the box tops do expire.  Expired box tops will not be counted for the contest, 
because they cannot be submitted for redemption.  They have to be thrown away. Let’s try to see if we can 
make more money to build up the student activity fund.  Please remember all the money goes back to the 
students!!!!  Please check the attached list and the Clark webpage for a complete list of items that are included 
in the Box Tops for Education program.  You may be surprised with some of the items! 
 
Plush blankets are available in the office for $50.00.  Come and check them out!! 
 

Removable/reusable Clark Coyote decals are available in the office for $1.00 each.  Show your Coyote 
pride!!! 
 

http://yearbookordercenter.com/
https://www.familyid.com/organizations/hal-e-clark-middle-school
https://www.familyid.com/organizations/hal-e-clark-middle-school


Congratulations to the 7th and 8th grade volleyball teams for each getting 2nd 
place in the conference tournament at Wilbur Wright on Saturday!  Outstanding 
season, ladies!  Don't forget the end of the season party will be after school on 
Thursday until 5:30.  Please bring your uniforms. 
 
There will be a call-out meeting for any 6th, 7th, or 8th grade student interested in being 
involved with Clark Theater after school Wednesday, October 10 until 4:15 in the LGI 
room. This includes being in the cast or on crew.  The fall play and possibly the  spring 
musical will be announced.  Tryout procedures  will be discussed, along with dates and 
rehearsal schedules. Tryouts will be Monday, October 15 after school in the LGI room 
until 5:15.  Any questions, see Mr. Gustas in room 801.   


